
 
 
November 2, 2020 

 

Dear Heidelberg Students: 

 

Welcome to November ... our homeward stretch to a successful (but challenging) semester! 

 

Congratulations to all students who participated in Homecoming Week live and virtual 

events.  From the creatively entertaining Homecoming Court Showcase that we watched online 

last Tuesday night, to the 10 highly spirited Greek Sing performances that we watched online 

Friday night, to the fun and boisterous Homecoming Parade led down Greenfield Street by 



 

Only one more day until the U.S. Election.  Tomorrow.  Exercise your right of citizenship and 

support our special 232-year old American democracy by voting. 

 


